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PCP 2015_2 Restrictions and suspensions of voting rights 

 
ICAEW welcomes the opportunity to comment on the consultation PCP 2015_2 Restrictions and 
suspensions of voting rights published by the Code Committee of the Takeover Panel on 14 July 
2015, a copy of which is available from this link. 
 
This response of 11 September 2015 has been prepared on behalf of ICAEW by the Corporate 
Finance Faculty. Recognised internationally as a source of expertise on corporate finance issues 
and for its monthly Corporate Financier magazine, the Faculty is responsible for ICAEW policy on 
corporate finance issues including submissions to consultations. The Faculty’s membership is 
drawn from professional services groups, advisory firms, companies, banks, private equity, law 
firms, consultants, academics and brokers. 
  

http://www.thetakeoverpanel.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2008/11/PCP201502.pdf


ICAEW is a world-leading professional accountancy body. We operate under a Royal Charter, 
working in the public interest. ICAEW’s regulation of its members, in particular its responsibilities in 
respect of auditors, is overseen by the UK Financial Reporting Council. We provide leadership and 
practical support to over 144,000 member chartered accountants in more than 160 countries, 
working with governments, regulators and industry in order to ensure that the highest standards 
are maintained. 
 
ICAEW members operate across a wide range of areas in business, practice and the public sector. 
They provide financial expertise and guidance based on the highest professional, technical and 
ethical standards. They are trained to provide clarity and apply rigour, and so help create long-term 
sustainable economic value. 
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MAJOR POINTS 

1. We support the Code Committee’s proposed amendments to the definition of ‘voting rights’ in 
the Takeover Code.  

 
 

RESPONSES TO SPECIFIC QUESTIONS 

Q1: Should the proposed new definition of “voting rights” be introduced? 

2. We agree the proposed new definition should be introduced. We note that the Code 
Committee’s approach to the issue of non-voting convertible shares is not being altered even 
though such issue could achieve the same outcomes as the issue of suspended voting shares 
currently does. It will continue to be important that a whitewash is obtained at the time of such 
issue. 
 

Q2: Should the Note on Rule 9.7 be amended as proposed? 

3. We agree the Note on Rule 9.7 should be amended with the exception of a small drafting 
point. The new definition of ‘voting rights’ means that in, both 2(a) and 2(b) of the Note on Rule 
9.7, the phrase ‘being able to exercise’ can be replaced by ‘having’. 

 
Q3: Should Rule 11.1 and 11.2 be amended as proposed? 

4. We agree. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


